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https://naturalhistory.si.edu/exhibits/bone-hall 

zoo.sandiegozoo.org 

What are you doing? 
We want to know what our Eagles are thinking and doing-  Please share your thoughts and ideas for staying safe, learning and    

having fun.  We have created an email account for you to send your thoughts, ideas, pictures, drawings and other things to share 

with our Evergreen family.  Please let us know if you prefer your name NOT be in the newsletter.  
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Cut & Paste this link in your browser to join today! 
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https://form.jotform.com/202417551546150 

cut & paste this link into your browser 


